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Rotary Park Improvements

Dear Rotary Club Members,

Over the past six years, the Rotary Club has worked with the City of Wichita Falls Parks
Department to make several major improvements to Rotary Park located at 4301 Phillips.
Working with the Rotary Club members has been a great experience. It has especially been a
pleasure to work with Benay Ayres and John Deason. The City of Wichita Falls certainly
appreciates the funding for these improvements and we are lucky to have such a strong Rotary
Club to partner with. We are excited to have another new addition coming in February/March
2024. We will be opening up the north side and adding swings.

Together we have added the following projects:

A Burke Playground with border and ASTM certified surfacing. (installed) 2022 $53,000
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City: Two six foot benches with concrete pads. (installed) 2022

Rotary: Two eight foot benches with shade shelters and concrete pads. (installed) 2023 $12,485

These shelters are designed with a half wall on the west to give evening shade.

A fifty-one foot ZipKrooz (completed in June 2023) $21,000

We are excited that this will be the longest ZipKrooz to be added to the City Parks System so
far.
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The new swings ($8716.00) are now located on the north side of the playground.
Willy Goat Swings $4406.00
GWG Surfacing $2650.00

Noah’s Arch Border $1660.00
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We are discussing a adding a Liberty H/C Wheelchair swing on the south side as a future
project.

Rotary Park is really becoming a PARK with your help.
Sincerely,
Terry Points

Assistant Director of Parks



